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Help Trim a Tree

The Kitzmiller Empowerment Group is pleased to announce that they will be holding their Trim a Tree Program during Christmas season 2015. This year all proceeds from the bow project will go towards the Kitzmiller Empowerment Group Activities. Through your donations we will adorn the Christmas tree with bows to honor, remember, encourage and support loved ones.  One name per bow.  Bows are $5.00 each and colors will be:

Red-Remember

Gold-Honor

Red White Blue-Support our Country and Military

The tree decorating will be a part of the Kitzmiller Old Fashion Christmas celebration which will take place December 2, 2015 at 6:00 p.m. at the Kitzmiller School and the Trim a Tree will start at 7:00 p.m.
The program will feature Christmas caroling, sleigh rides, refreshments, bow recognition service, Santa pictures and treat.
We encourage everyone to purchase a bow to honor and support loved ones and to support local organizations.

Your Name: __________________________________

Phone #:_____________________________________
Name of Honoree(s) ____________________________________________________

· Remember

· Honor

· USA-Support our Country and Military

For more information contact Heather Berg at 301-334-7730. This form can be dropped off or mailed to Kitzmiller Town Hall Centre St., Kitzmiller, MD 21538. 

